
  

  

 

 

 

Golden Eagles member Tom Long has advised that Golden Eagles member Captain Jerry 

Hunsinger is in the VA Hospital in Grand Junction, Colorado due to complications from 

recent neck surgery. Tom advises that Jerry is unable to eat normally and must get 

nourishment from a feeding tube. The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Jerry and 

we hope he has a quick and complete recovery.  

 

Additional information about Jerry`s condition will be provided as updates are received.  

 

Your Golden Eagles friends are thinking of you Jerry.....get well soon.  
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